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Toddler #1
Our friends in Toddler Room #1 are enjoying the beginning of summer and our summer
themes! We welcomed our new friend Finnley to our room! We are so excited for this
month and all the fun activities we plan on doing. Feel free to contact me or write me a
little note with any questions or concerns you may have!           
With Love, Miss Karla & Miss Madison

The month of May brought the end of our 2022-2023 school year! The CH 1-2 class had a great
ending to the school year! We started the month off by celebrating Star Wars Day (May the
Fourth Be With You) and Cinco de Mayo. For Mother’s Day we made picture frames for our
mommies! In May, we started working hard at recognizing our names. We also enjoyed Work
Cycle, Story Time and Sensory Play. We look forward to starting our Summer Themes in June!
With Love, Mx. Lindsay and Ms. Verenisse 






Toddler #2

Children's House 1-1

We started off June by welcoming our new friends Nathan , Olive and Mia ! We also welcomed our new
teacher Miss Breanna to join our Toddler #2 classroom. During circle time we practiced singing our
alphabet, days of the week and months of the year songs. We also have been practicing counting our
numbers 1 to 5. We continue doing our yoga poses and we love playing with musical instruments. During
outdoor time we love watching fire truck and garbage trucks passing by in the morning . Our summer
themes have started and our first theme was “ How Does Your Garden Grow". We talked about our
favorite fruits and vegetables while having lunch!
For our one of our art projects we made a paper plate garden craft while we practiced using a paint
brush to paint.  We are looking forward to more fun art activities coming up in the next few weeks!
With much appreciation, Miss Paw and Miss Breanna. 

June is here! And we will be saying goodbye to some
of our friends who will be moving up to the Children's
House 2 classrooms and welcoming some of our
Toddler students who will be joining us through the
summer.
Our friends are excitedly looking forward to our
summer themes this summer. We started out learning
all about planting and gardening. Our class choose
to plant sunflowers and we are so anxious to see
them blooming soon. 
Wishing you all a great month and  a very Happy
Father's Day!  
Miss Yadi and Ms. Edith



Children's House 2-1

Children's House 2-2

Hello parents and friends. Our friends in Children's House 2-1
are excited about our plans for the month of June. We will be
growing tomato plants and fun crafts in “How Does Your
Garden Grow”, exploring the different types of farm animals in
“Barnyard Palooza”, exploring our solar system
In “Lost in Space” and traveling back in time with “ We Dig
Dinos”. We are also working on a special Fathers Day surprise.
With Gratitude, Miss Johnnie and Miss May

In class CH 2-2, we’re learning about the parts of a
plant and its life cycle. A few weeks ago we decided to
start growing flowers in our classroom so we chose to
plant sunflower seeds. We’re making sure our garden
is growing big and strong by tending to it daily with
lots of love. Later on, we’ll be learning about farm
animals, dinosaurs and outer space. 
Love, Ms. Maria & Miss. Wanda 



June Snapshots
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June Happenings

Contact Us:
103 Laurel Ave, Carrboro NC 27510

"What the hand does,

the mind remembers."

-Maria Montessori

                     Birthdays
June 4------------------------Mia
June 5 -----------------------Saoirse
June 14----------------------Lael
June 16 ---------------------Lucas
June 20----------------------Fiona

June 16, 7:30-10:30 am
School Lobby

Summer Themes Weeks
June 5 - August 18



Our resident 
guinea pigs, 

marshmallow and
cinnamon,

would love to spend 
a weekend with you!



food, bedding and travel

cage supplied



sign-up sheet

located in 
front lobby


